
City of Valdosta and Via has been thoroughly vetted to make sure 
its content has the best interest of the City, its citizens, and the 
public transit system.  Staff supports following the 
recommendation to amend and continue the contract with Via.   
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMMENDATION: Follow the 
recommendation and approve a Contract Amendment with Via.    
 
L. Mark Barber, City Manager 
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